

Mr. Kevin Lynch President Lynch Development Associates Inc. 775 Park Ave. Suite 145-3 Huntington, NY 11743

Dear Kevin:

It was a pleasure receiving your recent note and learning of the future plans of Lynch Development Associates, Inc. I wish you continued success as you approach these new endeavors.

As you are aware, our Diocese has some rather definitive guidelines about the conduct of parish capital campaigns. Among those guidelines is a list of approved vendors, on which Lynch Development Associates, Inc. has been listed for a number of years. We are pleased that your company has responded to many parishes that have requested a proposal. In each case, whether your firm was chosen, or not, you have provided an educational service to our pastors and their committees.

There have been cases where you have been chosen to do a campaign, and as a result of the feasibility study, have had to advise against a campaign. In those cases, you have gone beyond your contractual obligations by providing the pastor with alternatives and significant recommendations.

In those cases where you have completed a campaign, the feedback I have received has indicated that you have conducted the campaign appropriately, successfully, and professionally.

I would be more than happy to speak with any Directors of Development concerning your firm and/or our processes.

Again, best wishes.

Sincerely,

James J. Lanahan

Director of Development